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30 April 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Cricket Coaching  

 

Cricket Coaching for children in Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 starts on Monday 13th May 2019 from 3.30pm 

until 4.30pm. Daren Brown from Durham County Cricket Club will be taking the sessions. This is a 

great opportunity for the children to experience coaching from a specialist in the area. 

There will be a cost of £2 per child per session with 6 sessions organised for this and next half 

term. If you would like your child to take part please sign the form below and return it, along with 

£12 to the school office. 

 

Places are limited therefore it would be advisable to return the form and payment as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr S Myers 

Headteacher 

 

 

I give consent for my child ………………………………………(child’s name) to attend Cricket 

Coaching, starting on Monday 16th May 2019.  

 

 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………..(Parent/Carer) 

 

 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 
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